
From: Jerry Gorman 
Sent: December 13, 2020 5:32 PM 
To: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Proposal To Reduce Council Seats for Caledon 

Please attach this to the agenda for the December 17 Regional Council meeting. 

Kathryn Lockyer 
Region of Peel Clerk 
December 12, 2020 

I am writing to express my concerns and ask that they be included as a written submissions with the 
Agenda for the 17th  . At a time when Caledon is slated to become the fastest growing area in Peel it would 
be wrong to reduce Caledon’s representation on Regional Council from 5 of the 25 seats to 3 of the 25 
seats. While Brampton may very well need more representation, this should be accomplished by creating 
new seats on the Regional Council for Brampton. It is wrong to give take seats at the expense of Caledon. 

Jerry Gorman 

December 13, 2020
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